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Final Reminder to Amend Your Health FSA and HRA
Before June 30th

For futher information regarding the
topic discussed in this advisory,
please contact one of the following
professionals listed below, or the
attorney or public policy advisor

If you have not already done so, you should confirm that your company’s
health flexible spending account (FSA) and health reimbursement
account (HRA) have been amended, if necessary, to comply with the

with whom you regularly work.
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health care reform requirement that health FSAs and HRAs can only
reimburse medicines and drugs other than insulin if the medicine or drug
is prescribed.

An IRS transition rule gave plan sponsors until June 30, 2011 to amend
their plans to comply with the new requirements, as long as the
amendment is effective retroactively for expenses incurred after
December 31, 2010 (or as late as January 15, 2011 for debit card
purchases, if debit cards are offered) and the plan is administered in
compliance with the requirement beginning January 1, 2011.

Also note that this prescription requirement must be communicated to
employees. If a debit card program is offered, employee communications
should also describe the impact on debit card transactions.

This is part of our series of alerts intended to help guide employers and
plan sponsors through their new obligations under the recently-enacted
health care reform laws and related guidance. With a team of attorneys
who are highly experienced in the employee benefits field, MLA can
provide answers to questions and assistance in complying with these
requirements.

LS ANGELES | MEW YORK | PHILADELPHIA | SAMDIEGD | SAN FRANCISCO | WASHINGTON, OC

About McKenna Long & Aldridge LLP | McKenna Long & Aldridge LLP is an international law firm with 475 attorneys and
public policy advisors. The firm provides business solutions in the areas of complex litigation, corporate, environmental, energy
and climate change, finance, government contracts, health care, intellectual property and technology, international law, public
policy and regulatory affairs, and real estate. To learn more about the firm and its services, log on to mckennalong.com.

If you would like to be added to, or removed from this mailing list, please email information@mckennalong.com.
Requests to unsubscribe from a list are honored within 10 business days.

© 2011 MCKENNA LONG & ALDRIDGE LLP, 303 PEACHTREE STREET NE, ATLANTA, GA, 30308. All Rights Reserved.




*This Advisory is for informational purposes only and does not constitute specific legal advice or opinions. Such advice and opinions are
provided by the firm only upon engagement with respect to specific factual situations. This communication is considered Attorney
Advertising.



